
Meeting Minutes  

Newbury Planning Board  

Monday, December 11, 2023 

MBTA Communities Forum (in-person meeting) at Newbury Town Library  

 

 

On Monday, December 11, 2023, at 6:30pm, Planning Board Vice Chair Peter Paicos, Planning Board member 

Scott Kinter, Planning Director Martha Taylor, and Assistant Planner Kristen Grubbs attended a public meeting in 

the Newbury Town Library, for a presentation by the Merrimack Valley Planning Commission regarding the 

MBTA Communities Zoning project for Newbury and community discussion. Because there was not a quorum of 

the Planning Board present, the Planning Board did not formally open or hold a meeting. 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Kristen Grubbs 

Assistant Planner 

 


